

TOWN OF TRURO Water Resource Oversight Committee

P.O. Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666

Notes of the Meeting of May 22, 2012. Meeting held in the Selectmen's room at 3:30 PM

Present: Shannon Corea, Kevin Kuechler (Chair) Mark Peters, Peter Romanelli and Bill Worthington. Amanda Reed was absent.

Also present were Charleen Greenhalgh, Truro Assistant Town Administrator/Planner, Pat Pajaron, Health Agent, Gary Palmer, Selectman, and Blake Martin of Weston & Sampson.

CWMP discussion: Stormwater

Discussed subdivision regulations. We agreed that these are weak when it comes to control of storm water.

Current Zoning By-Laws: We agreed that they are disjointed.

Site plan review process: three different approaches we could take: on-site versus localized versus regional

For the next meeting, we agreed to create a list of areas where stormwater is a problem. These should be sent to Charleen and Pat.

Other ideas: address storm water upon property transfer? Remedial authority vested in Board of Health?

To do: Draft CWMP newsletter fro approval at next meeting.

Respectfully submitted

William Worthington

Approved 5/23/2013

